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White, John 

To: 
Subject: 

Close Paul 
Gosport inquest - Dr Barton 

FAO Paul Close 

U r,qent 

Dear Sir 

Re Gosport inquests - Dr Barton 

We write with an important update. As you will be aware the General Medical Council have today made their findings 
of fact in relation to the actions of Dr Barton and it is my understanding that nearly all the charges have been upheld. I 
am awaiting receipt of the transcripts of the allegations and findings and will forward these to you. 

In the circumstances it does now seem essential that the prospects of criminal proceedings against Dr Barton are 
reviewed as a matter of urgency. I would like to meet with yourself, with other of the leading family members present. 

~ease can you consider the material as it becomes available and state the CPS’s position. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 
Kind regards 

John CWhite 
Partner 
Clinical Negligence Department 
Blake Lapthorn 
New Kings Court 
Tollgate 
Chandler’s Ford 
Eastleig h 
Hampshire 
SO53 3LQ 
Tel: 023 8090 8090 
Fax: 023 8036 2920 

-ww.bllaw.co.uk 


